




NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 185 
 

W.R. Jordan 
Radford, Va. 
May 15, 1894 
 
Hon. D.N. Morgan 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 I have in my possession a three dollar gold coin with a small hole in it which has been 
plugged. I wish to know if you will redeem it and for what amt.? 
 
 Yours Resp. 
 W.R. Jordan 
 
 
 
[Typed on back of letter:] 
 
Treasury of the U.S., 
May 16, 1894 
 
 Respectfully returned with the information that mutilated gold coin is not redeemable, but 
it should be forwarded to the Superintendent U.S. Mint at Philadelphia, Pa., by whom it will be 
purchased as bullion in accordance with terms of inclosed Circular No. 114. 
 
 D.N. Morgan 
 Treasurer U.S. 
 Chief Clerk 
 
W.J.W. 
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